
 

September 28, 2019 
 
Patrick Buckley 
Community Development Codes & Inspection Manager/Building Official 
7887 E. 60th Avenue 
Commerce City, CO 80022 
 
Dear Patrick: 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read the HBA of Metro Denver’s comments on 
residential fire sprinklers.  With the residential sprinklers amended out of the 2018 
proposed code, the HBA of Metro Denver (“HBA”) strongly supports the 2018 ICC 
proposed changes.  We appreciate Commerce City’s willingness to work with the HBA 
and for your consideration of the comments we made during the code update 
process.   
 
As always, we appreciate your thoughtfulness regarding residential fire sprinkler 
requirements.  Continuing to amend residential sprinkler requirements out of the 
building code will help keep prices down and provide more opportunities for our 
members to provide workforce housing and affordable for-rent product.   
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me at any time.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Heidi K. Williams 
Director of Government Affairs 
303-819-9722 
 
 


